
Hicksville Union Cemetery Quick Reference 

 

  

The Hicksville Union Cemetery is the property of the Village and Hicksville 
Township and is controlled by a Board of Trustees comprised of a representative 
of appointed by Hicksville Village Council, Hicksville Township Trustees, and a 
member at large.  The board of Trustees organizes itself, electing a president each 
year.  The Clerk is hired by the Board and acts as the Secretary to the Board. 

(Please contact the Village or Township for the names and phone numbers of the 

current Trustees.) 

Spring Cemetery Clean-Up 

To facilitate the maintenance of the cemetery we will conduct an annual cleaning 

at which time all decorations including floral arrangements, stone saddles, and 

other small memorial items are to be removed from the stones, footers, urns, and 

pots by the individuals/families who placed the items.  If items are not removed; 

they are subject to removal by the sexton.  Ironworks, cement and ceramic pots, 

cement and ceramic decorations, urns, and photocell lights may be left unless 

they are in disrepair.  Notice of this clean-up is placed in the Local Paper.   If the 

weather permits Cemetery clean-up will take place the last two week of March.  

We will try to have the clean-up finished so items may be replaced before a major 

holiday. 

The Hicksville Union (Forest Home Cemetery) Board of Trustees hope this small 

inconvenience does not mitigate the celebration of your love one’s life; we hope 

it enhances it by beautifying their Forest Home. 

 


